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July 2018

Dear Parent / Carer,

Your child will receive their SQA examination results on Tuesday, 7th August 2018. Hopefully they will receive the results they expect and they can progress with the subjects already chosen for their next year at school.

However, if their results are not as expected, they may wish to change one (or more than one) of their subjects. DHT, Mrs Carr, and the Pupil Support Team, will be available to support your child on the afternoons of the 13th and 14th August, respectively. If your child wishes to make any changes, please contact the school office – between the 7th and 10th August -  to make an appointment, giving the reason why they need to come in. The school office can be contacted on 0141 582 0150.

The most up to date option form is attached as a guide. However, some subjects may be full. 

Please note that no appeals will be dealt with during these afternoons. If your child wishes to know more about appeals, he /she should see DHT, Mr Feasby, upon their return to school on the 15th August.
For pupils expecting to leave in June 2019, there will be a Future Pathways Information Evening on the 22nd August 2018, at 6.30pm. This will give information about applying to University, College, Apprenticeships and moving on to the world of work. Information will also be shared about the Top-Up programme for University applicants. More information will follow about this in due course.
Yours faithfully,

Mrs Pauline Carr

Depute Head Teacher
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